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We	have	reached	the	end	of	the	year	and	now	comes	the	summer	fun.			
	
Student	news-	The	year	ended	with	a	total	enrollment	of	46	students.		Of	those	students,	2	have	graduated	
from	our	high	school,	3	have	transitioned	back	to	their	home	school,	and	8	have	been	promoted	from	8th	
grade	to	the	high	school.			
	
Staff	news-	The	staff	have	all	hit	the	road	and	are	in	full	vacation	mode	at	this	point.		Some	of	our	staff	have	
remained	to	help	with	the	summer	crew.		They	will	be	working	with	our	custodian	to	make	sure	the	
building	looks	brand	new	come	August.	
	
Building	News-	It	is	the	time	of	year	where	the	nitty-gritty	is	the	focus.		The	floors	will	be	stripped	and	
waxed,	the	walls	painted,	and	everything	will	be	wiped	down	and	sanitized.		We	are	excited	to	see	what	the	
building	looks	like	after	the	first	summer	with	our	new	custodian.				
	
	


